
 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed from Sunday March 
1st to Thursday March 12th 2020, as per the decision of the Ministry of 
Education, Government of Kuwait. Final examinations for classes VI to 
VIII, thereby, stands postponed. New and tentative date sheet will be 
intimated soon. We request you to ensure that all precautionary measures 
are taken by you to stay healthy and safe. 
 
Thanking you for your cooperation. 

Regards, 

Principal                                                                            26/02/2020 

 
                                                                                        
 


